
10th January, 1930

Mr# John D, 0. Pavey, 
43 Clarges Street, 
London, W#l* 
England.

My dear Mr# Pavey,

The elay In acknowledging 
your letter of the 20th Ueoember last 
has been booauae of the thorough search 
I have had made for the copy of yoxir 
book "The Zoroaetrlan Doctrine of a 
Future Life" whioh you say was sent me 
through your publishers, the Oxford 
University Press,

Ky staff havebeon unable 
to find this book and I z*m afraid It 
must have gone astray in the mails.

Ever yours faithfully.

Prlnolpal.


